
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, Carers and Families, 

 

As we look ahead to the new academic year, I’d like to share with you the updated 

staffing structure that will be in place from September. 

I will continue in my role as Executive Headteacher, a position I have held since 

February half term. 

Within the school’s leadership team, Mrs Astbury will serve as Deputy Headteacher, 

and we are pleased to announce that Mr Knowles has been recently appointed and will 

be taking on the role of Assistant Headteacher.  

Miss Sharrock has been successfully appointed to the role of Enhanced Resource Lead 

at Wellfield Academy and we are pleased that she will be continuing to work as part of 

Endeavour Learning Trust. She will continue to support and work with our children and 

families during the Autumn term.  

Mr Iddon has made the decision to leave Northbrook to pursue other opportunities. We 

would like to take this opportunity to thank him for his contributions at Northbrook 

and to wish him all the very best for his future endeavours.  

I’m confident that we continue to have a dedicated and skilled team here at 

Northbrook, committed to nurturing every child’s personal, social, and academic 

development, and ensuring they make the best possible progress. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I’d like to also share with you the class and staffing arrangements for the upcoming 

academic year. After consulting with yourselves, our children and staff we have 

decided on naming the classes after the following inspirational people. Thank you for all 

those that sent in suggestions.  

 Class Teachers Class Names 

Reception and Nursery 

Mrs Higson 

Pioneers 

Explorers 

Year 1 

Miss Gwynne 

Ellie Simmonds 

Year 2 

Mr Knowles 

Andrew Flintoff 

Year 3 

Mrs Wilson 

Greta Thunberg 

Year 4 

Miss Wright 

Malala Yousafzai 

Year 5 

Mrs Goldfarb 

David Attenborough 

Year 6 

Mrs Spence 

Anne Frank 

 

Thank you for your continued support in all aspects of school life. 

Warmest Regards, 

Jillian Shorrocks 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


